
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 19th May 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

2022/2023 
 

TERM 5 
 

 
Week 6 

 
 

 

Monday 22nd May 
3-4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club—This is the last session  
 
Tuesday 23rd May 
Sycamore Class trip to Dover 
Castle 
3—4pm Handball Club 
 
Wednesday 24th May 
3—4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 25th May 
Elders Class Forest School 
3—4pm Arts & Craft Club 
 
Friday 26th May 
Staff  Development Day— 
School Closed 
 
 
 

 
 

TERM 6 
 

 
Week 1 

 
 

 

Monday 5th June 
 
Tuesday 6th June 
 
Wednesday 7th June 
Tempest Class Photos 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 8th June 
Pine Class Forest School 
 
Friday 9th June 
Sports Day 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
 
Sunday 11—14th June 
Year 6 to PGL Windmill Hill 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

   Happy Birthday to:   

 

Harper-Lee, Yuhaan, Aisha T, 

Tsyoden, Insham, Yohann, Grayson,  

Saanvi & Gia 
 

    We hope you have had or still to have a 

wonderful day! 

 HOUSE points   
TERM 5 

The results:  
Redoubt:         403     
kearsney:      359  
Connaught:    349 
Burgoyne:      348 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our Superstars this week are:  
 

Max T, Ria, Isla-Rose, Emanuella, Tamara, Henley, Ariya, Nulam, Nowa, 

Chloe, Riyaj, Rudie & Ainie 
 

 CONGRATULATIONS!  

Writer of the week 
The nominations this week are:  Niyasha, Max C, Aisha T, Tamara, 

Oliver & Ruby C 
    

           The winner is: Aisha T 

         Well Done! 

 
School Holidays 

29th May -  
2nd June 

Mixed Emotions 
It is with mixed emotions that I write to let you know that some members of staff will be 
leaving us at the end of the academic year.  Mrs Rhodes is retiring and sailing off into the 

sunset with her husband, Miss Peacock is going on to train as a Speech and Language     
Therapist, Mrs Applegarth is pursuing her gymnastic and trampolining coaching career and 

Mrs Stampton wants to spend more time with her family. We are very excited for all of them 
and wish them the very best with their new adventures but will be very sad to see them go! 

  
As a result of the above, we have a number of vacancies being advertised on 

www.kent.teach.com.  If you, or anyone you know, is interested in working in our fabulous 
school, please take a look at the adverts.  Training will be offered and we are a great team to 

work with - I’m not biased at all!   
Thank you!  

Interactive Whiteboards 
They are all installed and excitement levels are high - and that’s just with the teachers!  

Thank you, again, FOGS!! 


